
MMS PTO Meeting via Zoom 

Monday 4/5/22 

Meeting start 7:01pm 

Attendance: Barry Bay, Principal; Erin Wheeler, President; Carrie Drovdlic, Vice President; Angie 

Copeland, Secretary 

The March meeting minutes were inadvertently not sent out prior to the meeting. They will be reviewed 

and corrected/approved via email after the meeting.  

Amy Chamberlain stepped down as Treasurer. Erin has reviewed the binder and will handle all Treasurer 

duties for the remainder of the year. Anne Voght has agreed to be Treasurer next year.  

Current balance is $12,970.12. Erin did deposit an additional check from Box Tops for approx. $77 just 

prior to the meeting.  

Erin confirmed the T & L Graphics check was received.  

Erin reached out to McAllister’s regarding the Spirit Night check and will reach out again.  

It is currently Assistant Principal’s Week. Erin will obtain and drop off a gift card for Jon Way. Carrie is 

taking care of the four Secretaries for Secretaries Day. Likely a sweet treat from Center Street Market. 

Erin will take care of Nurses Day.  

The four officers met at Erin’s house on 3/22/22 to create a plan for Teacher Appreciation Week.  

Monday- Quality toilet paper and soaps in the staff bathrooms (Angie) 

Tuesday- Snacks (Erin) 

Wednesday- Potato Bar buffet lunch through Aramark (Barry) 

Thursday- Coffee mugs with MMS logo filled with candy (Carrie) 

Friday- Donuts from Lil’ Donut Factory 

Barry stated that there may be a check from Kroger in the PTO Mailbox at school. Erin will stop by to 

check the mail.  

Erin and Carrie are staying on as President and Vice President for next year. As mentioned above, Anne 

Voght is taking on the role of Treasurer. Carrie agreed to be the ISPTO Rep, if no one else fills the role. 

Barry will include the available ISPTO Rep and Secretary positions in the weekly newsletters. 

The 8th Grade Semi Formal is May 20th from 7pm-9pm. No DJ is available to be booked so the school is 

planning to DJ the dance themselves.  They will work with the Jaguars Ambassadors to create a play list. 

Luau them décor was purchased for 2020 so will be used. At this time karaoke is planned in the gym and 

games in the Media Center. Erin will create a Sign-Up Genius to recruit chaperones and solicit snack and 

water donations. 

The next meeting is May 2th at 7 pm.  

Carrie moved to adjourn the meeting and Erin seconded the motion.  



Meeting adjourned 7:29 pm 

 

 


